
Friday 6th February 2015 

Newsletter  

 

 

Coffee Morning 
 

This morning we hosted an informal coffee morning for  

former staff and colleagues. 

 

Over twenty five members of the extended WPS family were 

able to attend and celebrate WPS in 2015, including three of 

the nine Headteachers since the School was founded in 1909.  

It was a super morning, enjoyed by all. 

 

Thank you to all who attended and to Alyson Byrne and the 

catering staff for providing coffee and delicious cakes. 

Parents’ Committee Valentines Disco 

 
Please see the School noticeboard for details of the Parents’ Committee Valentines Disco for 

Reception to F6  on 

Friday 13th February 
 

Friendship 
This week at WPS our theme has been 
friendship.  F1 have done some lovely work 
about friends and F2 did a great  
assembly on the importance of being a 
good friend. 
 

Through friendships children learn how to 
relate with others. 
 

They develop social skills as they teach each 
other how to be good friends. 
 

Learning positive friendship skills can help 
children socially so they feel happier and 
more confident. 

 



What’s On Week  
Commencing 

09.02.15 
*Saturday 7th 
Grange School Entrance Exam 
 

Monday  9th 
12.35pm Chess Club F3-6 
12.35pm Fiddlers’ Group 
3.30-4.15pm Sports Club F1-2 
4.00– 5.00pm Orchestra F3-6 
  

Tuesday 10th 
No F4 Prep Club  
No ICT Club  
12.35pm  Spanish Club F3-6 
2.30—3.00pm KG Stretch n Grow 
3.30—4.15pm F1-2 Library Club 
4.00—5.00pm Sports Club F5-6 
  
Wednesday 11th 
12.35pm Chamber Choir 
12.45pm Spanish Club F1-2 
ISA Cross Country Championships 
Beech House 
1.30pm U11 Race 
2.00pm U12 Race 
2.30-3.00pm KG Ballet 
3.15-3.45pm Reception Dance 
3.50-4.20pm F1-2 Dance 
 

Thursday 12th 
8.00am Judo 
12.35pm  School Council 
2.30-3.00pm KG Football 
4.00-5.00pm Sports Club F3-4 
4.00-5.00pm F6 Maths Club 
 

Friday 13th 
Home Clothes Day 
10.35am  Library Club F3-6 
12.35pm Puzzle Club Rec-F2 
No Football 
Parents’ Committee Valentines Disco 
School Finishes for half term holiday 

 

 
Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  

effort and hard work! 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following  

children who all celebrate their  

birthdays this week. 

 

Ophelia F1       Emily  F2     Zara F3 

Merits & Courtesies 

 

Silver Merits 

 

Congratulations to Lydia in F6 who has achieved her  

silver merit award this week. 

 

Bronze  Courtesy 

 

Congratulations to Elspeth, Max and Marium in  

Reception who have  all received a bronze courtesy award 

this week. 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

*SAVE THE DATE * 

Open Day—Saturday 21st March 

Family Fun Open Morning with mechanical ponies 

and chocolate pizza making!  
 

How We Teach Maths!  

An evening for all parents on Thursday 5th March 

at 7pm. 

 More information about both events will follow. 
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